
You can vote safely and easily if you Vote By Mail.  Make your vote count! 
Our Palm Beach County Supervisor of Elections is gearing up to handle additional Vote By Mail 
volume and has made a number of changes to make Vote By Mail easier and safer: 
You can request a Vote by Mail ballot by phone 561 656 6200 or online at pbcelections.org. 
Return postage is prepaid. 
There is now a user-friendly online procedure to track your ballot and to identify any problem 
with your signature. 
  

Our nonpartisan countywide campaign seeks to reach all voters, especially those hard to reach 
and those who will have difficulty getting to the polls. 
  

Will you post our message in your newsletter or on your website, or enclose it in your 
mailings?  We will send you a new message monthly from now to November.  Thank you. 
  

Sincerely, 
Kenneth Thomas 

President, League of Women Voters Palm Beach County 

  

Don't Miss Your Opportunity to Vote By Mail -- Deadline Approaching for Florida’s 
August Primary Election!    

Request your Vote By Mail ballot online today at: 
https://www.pbcelections.org/Voters/Mail-Ballot-Request-Service 
or by phone from the PBC Supervisor of Elections at 561-656-6208. Vote By Mail 
ballots must be requested BEFORE August 8 in order for you to be able to vote in the 
August 18 Primary Election from the comfort — and safety— of your own home. 
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